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in regulation in a format that is more descriptive and rigorous. We will have that for our next

academic council meeting.

c. A discussion on the shared BOR Program Action Request (PAR) Form 2024 took place and some

suggested changes were commented on.

4. Arctic Leadership initiatives - Paul

a. This will be a proposal to the Rasmuson Foundation, for support, for Arctic leadership, and part

of that will be a request for proposals and nominations for a couple of categories. The Provosts

are aware of this, but we just wanted to bring this to your attention. There are 3 initiatives that

we want to start with, and the idea is we are going forward to the Rasmuson Foundation this

summer for about $2.5 billion dollars per year grant to build capacity for building Arctic leaders

across the state. We received a small grant last year to have this organizing year.

b. Susan Bell, who was formerly with the McKinley Group, was brought on to lead this effort, and

we have external stakeholders and also an internal steering committee to develop some ideas.

President Pitney and I are putting up about $500,000 this year to kick start some of this while

we're waiting to get the proposal submitted and evaluated. There are 3 things I want to talk a

little bit about.

c. The first is the concept of putting some money this next year for supporting some postdoctoral

fellows or early career faculty. So these are people that we're
t
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to guide some of the students. We have some student support he



with getting set up and working through those things, I'm happy to help with that, but then the

actual data stuff, just making sure there's a plan, and everyone's comfortable with kind of how

that's going. I did forward the university program analysis from December. That has been

shared out.

i. Anupma - I know that statewide our Vice Chancellors for Student Affairs meet, so is this

something that is being discussed there? Can we send them again over there? Is there

some conversation that are already happening, because I think all the financial aid

offices in all the 3 universities are under the Vice Chancellors for Student Affairs.

ii. Paul - We did not talk about it this morning at our meeting, but we have talked about it

at past meetings.

iii. Anupma - I think it's important that when you're meeting next, to send that information

to the Vice Chancellors for Student Affairs, because financial aid, if that's the lead part

where everything's gonna get done, should also have the up to date information.

7. Board ad hoc committee update - Paul

a. This is the committee on looking at student success, focusing on recruitment, retention,
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1. A post baccalaureate certificate in early childhood education. It's a program

that we had previously that we're trying to resurrect, and it would carry teacher

licensure, which we have already checked which does consider the post

baccalaureate certificate to be qualified under the existing waiver that they've

provided to us already for our early childhood Bachelors of Arts. So this is

basically just that additional option for early childhood. For those who already

have a degree.

2. The second program is a master of science in school psychologists that would

be eligible for a type certificate. Currently, no one in the State of Alaska offers a

school psychologist program. And the Superintendents Association tells us that

it's a problem that they have to send people out of state for education or to

online out of state programs. And they are requesting something be offered in

state. So that's why that one's coming forward.

3. The last one is an EdD in education, culture, and leadership proposal that's

coming forth from our school of education that is, primarily, though not

exclusively, aimed at 2 groups. One is superintendents who want to continue

on. We have worked in conjunction with UAS faculty, to be sure that their

superintendent program completers would be on this path. So that

conversation has already taken place. The second category for the EdD that we

know of is our own faculty and career and tech ed programs. Some of our

program faculty really want to go on, and they go out of state for EdDs, often

through online providers. So this is something that's been frankly a dream of

mine ever since I was Dean of CTC. So I'm thrilled to see this one coming

forward and hope that it will receive support. We should have those PARs and

things ready. We were waiting on the form so thank you for approving the

form.

c. UAF

i. The 3 programs that will be coming forward will be a BA in Wildlife, Ecology, and

Society; a BS in Energy Resource Engineering; and an AA in Business.
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